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This Week in Reception 

 

We have had a lovely week in Reception this week making our life sized robots. The children all had an 

input making the robots and we loved being creative using paint, stickers and feathers to create 

them. The children enjoyed writing letters to their parents inviting them in to see the robots. Many 

of the children were very knowledgeable about what you need to include in a letter so it was clear 

that this had been talked about at home. It is great to see the children in class becoming confident 

writers and they have certainly now got the skills for a good transition into year 1.  

 

In our maths lessons the children have been revising 2d and 3d shapes. We have been thinking about 

the properties of these shapes and have been using the language of edges and corners. We have also 

been looking at number patterns, beginning to count in 2, 5, and 10s.  

 

We have been lucky enough to have some South African visitors in school and the children have loved 

learning all about life in South Africa. The children had lots of misconceptions about the country so 

we have been busy fact finding. The children loved looking for South Africa on the map of the world.  

Next week in Reception 

 

Next week we are going to be looking at my favourite children’s book, “the Naughty Bus.” The 

children are going to be doing lots of drama based activities based around this story. We are 

going to take our learning outside and will be thinking about how to stay safe on the roads. We 

have done lots of learning around this already but with the summer holidays coming it is even 

more important that the children are extra vigilant and safe when outside. 

 

We are going to start the transition from Reception to Year 1 and will be doing some activities 

that will get the children ready for their new classroom. We will also be doing some art work for 

the children to take home to remind them of their first year at Primary School. 
 

Notices 

Sports day is next Wednesday at 1:30pm 

weather permitting. All Welcome 

Please send all Reading books back to school. 
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